
The Best Car GPS Navigation
For  your  beloved  BMW  E39
Series
If you feel boring when you are driving BMW car in a long
journey. If you can’t drive out without a car navigation. You
should buy a car navigation system guidance route for you.
Navigation is not only a navigation, you can do it still has a
lot of functionality. So to follow in the footsteps of I take
a look at the other.

Now, recommend to you a in-dash dvd player for BMW E39 series.
There are few pure android car radio in the market now. Now we
have it. This is the latest pure android 4.2 GPS dvd player.
Adding the android OS to a car radio, this pure android opens
up a whole world of possibilitis with Android’s capability to
customize and expand. On the top of the regular multimedia
capabilities of a car radio, you can now download your own
favorite apps, play android games that everybody is playing,
and  surf  the  internet  with  high  speed  3G/WIFI.  The  pure
android meets every need of kids, the adults, the driver, and
the passengers. Finally a car radio that transforms each drive
an entertaining experience for everyone in the car.

The BMW E39 GPS DVD has a lot of unexpected features some of
them are you. You’ll never have to worry about loosing your
way, where’s the next turn, fumbling around with a street
directory, this head unit is not only capable of telling you
which turn to take next, but also providing detailed mapping
of your route via the 7 inch touch screen.

It provides support for vector graphics through open VG1.1 and
3D graphics.
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After you connect a 3G dangle, you can use this unit as a Wifi
hotspot, then other people can use your hotspot to surf the
internet.

For this unit, it can work with most of Bluetooth ELM327 ODB2
dongle in the market, retrieving realtime data and trouble
codes from your vehicles computer. You can buy the dongle from
us, please search “OBD2 Scanner” it on our store or contact
us.

Support 3G WCDMA/ CDMA2000/ TD-SDMA via 3G dongle or via phone
as Wifi hotspot.(This product don’t have 3G dongle. If you
need 3G dongle, please contact us)

The  high  resolution  color  TFT  LCD  (800*480)display  brings
images to life, showing off your treasured photos, favorite
movies and music with the same “real life”rich detail and
vibrant colors as high quality prints.

This DVD player is compatible with most DVD, VCD, CD discs in
the market.

Built in Bluetooth for hands free calling and music playback.
Support DVR function, ipod audio input, RDS Radio DATA System
and 1080P video.

Steering wheel remote adaptor ready to take control of you
music safely on the move. With this function, you can intently
focus straight ahead, which will make the driving safer.

Also support rear camera input, automatically switch to rear
camera when revese the car.

So get the best android GPS navigation For your beloved BMW
E39 Series from Autopumpkin.com.
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